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Ordination to the Priesthood
The Archdiocese of Regina is pleased to 

announce the upcoming ordination of  
Arpee Urquico

Friday June 30, 2017 at 7:00 p.m.
Holy Rosary Cathedral

3125 13th Ave.
All are welcome to attend!

The Ordination will be LiveStreamed at our website:
https://archregina.sk.ca/content/livestream

The Archdiocese will be holding an Annual Meeting 
Monday, June 26, 2017 at noon in the Diocesan Centre Board 
Room.  Those wishing to attend are to RSVP to Joan Fellinger 
at 306-352-1651 ext. 0 or by e-mail at jfellinger@archregina.
sk.ca  The Diocesan Centre is  located at 445 Broad St. North.

The Archdiocese of Regina Youth Office invites teens 
and young adults to join them at Leadership Camp this 
summer! 
This is a camp for teens who want to grow in their faith, all 
while enjoying time on the beach, night hikes, art, music, an “ 
escape room”, great food and many more adventures!! Those 
students ENTERING grades 10 to first year university are 
invited to join us August 13-16 and those ENTERING grades 
7-9 on  August 17-20.
Registration forms available at most parish offices or by 
contacting Michelle or Braden at  306-352 1651 or at                
ymo@archregina.sk.ca  But don’t wait too long...spaces are 
limited to 35 campers!

Compassionate Healers Mass
The 11th annual Compassionate Healers Mass is being held 
on Thursday September 14th at 7:00 p.m., Christ the King 
Parish, 3239 Garnet St., Regina. Refreshments to follow.  
Coming together as one community this special invitation is 
extended to: Medical Personnel, Spiritual Care, Volunteers, 
Parish Nurses, Men and Women Religious in Health Care 
Ministry, Ministry of Care Volunteers in Parishes and Health 
Care Facilities and Family Caregivers, Medical & Healthcare 
Students. The Eucharist will re-energize us in our professions 
and in our faith.  Bound by common beliefs, we share in the 
healing ministry of Jesus Christ throughout the 
archdiocese. 

Thinking Faith 40: Can We Say Anything 
About The Trinity?
We begin a two-part series on the Trinity this 
week on Thinking Faith! It’s one of the most 
central doctrines of our Christian faith and can 
be found etched in our prayer, sacramental and 

liturgical lives and yet, it can be one of the most challenging 
doctrines for Christiane to speak about with others. This week 
we’ll delve into the mystery that is the Trinity. We discuss what 
it actually means to call the Trinity a Mystery, we’ll ask hard 
hitting questions like “Is God really a shamrock, or is He more 
like an apple?” and try to figure out if there is anything we can 
say at all about...the Trinity. 
And don’t forget to like, share and comment on our podcast 
Facebook post over at https://www.facebook.com/Archdio-
cese-of-Regina-174067602644767/ for a chance to win copies 
of Brett’s books “How Far Can We Go: A Catholic Guide 
to Dating” (written with our friend Leah Perrault!) and “Can 
Catholics and Evangelicals Agree about Purgatory and the Last 
Judgment?”. Contest ends June 30th!
http://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/tf40-can-we-say-anything-about-
the-trinity

Interest Finder - Missions Trip 2018:
During February Reading Week in 2018, the Archdiocese of 
Regina is looking to take a small group of participants on a  
missions trip to Belize to volunteer at The King’s Children’s 
Home, a non-profit organization that is dedicated to  providing 
residential care for children in difficult circumstances. All 
participants must be 16 years of age or older, and the deadline 
to submit your interest is September 15th. For more
information, or to claim your spot, please contact Michelle 
Braden at  306-352-1651 or by emailing mbraden@archregina.
sk.ca. 

Interest Finder – World Youth Day 2019
From January 20 – 29, 2019, the Archdiocese of Regina is 
looking to take a small group of participants on a pilgrimage to 
World Youth Day in Panama. World Youth Day was established 
by Saint John Paul II, and is the largest regular gathering of 
Catholics in the world. All participants must be 18 years of age 
or older, and the deadline to submit your interest is September 
15th. For more information, or to claim your spot, please 
contact Michelle Braden at 306-352-1651 or by emailing
mbraden@archregina.sk.ca.

Stewardship Bulletin Bit
“Everyone who acknowledges me before others I will               

acknowledge before my heavenly Father.” Matthew 10:32 
Do you share your Catholic faith with others? Do you 

defend your Catholic faith or do you remain silent 
when the situation arises? Do you pray in public 
before meals? Pray for the strength and courage 

to be a joyful witness of our Catholic faith when the 
opportunity presents itself.
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VATICAN RELEASES ON-LINE QUESTIONNAIRE FOR 
YOUTH
To involve young people in preparations for the Synod of 
Bishops on youth in 2018, the Vatican has released an 
on-line questionnaire to better understand the lives, 
attitudes and concerns of 16- to 29-year-olds around the 
world. The questionnaire — available in English, Spanish, 
French and Italian — can be found on the synod’s official 
site: youth.synod2018.va/content/synod2018/it.html 
and is open to any young person, regardless of faith or 
religious belief.
The answers to the questionnaire, along with contributions 
from bishops, bishops’ conferences and other church
bodies, “will provide the basis for the drafting of the
‘instrumentum laboris,’” or working document for the 
assembly.

Are you called to visit the sick, elderly or homebound?  
“Ministry of Care Training” (sponsored by the Roman 
Catholic Archdiocese of Regina) is open to all faith 
communities.  This one-day program is an introduction to 
those who would like to know more about being a Spiritual 
Care Visitor within a health care facility but also valuable 
for parish/church home and nursing home ministry.  The 
workshop will occur Saturday, September 9, 2017 – please 
contact Karen Ziegler at 306-766-5991 or Susan Askin at  
639-625-7092 for further information or for a registration 
form.  

Camp Kenosee 50th Anniversary Celebration
50th Anniversary celebration of Kenosee Boys and Girls 
Camp. July 8, 2017. All are welcome. Activities 1-3pm. 
MASS at 3pm. Supper and campfire to follow. For more 
information and to RSVP go to www.CampKenosee.net or 
Call (306) 577-4624

Fundraiser for the Santos Family
This Thursday there will be a cold plate lunch benefit for 
them it is being organized by members from most of the 
churches in Moosomin. Many donations of food are 
coming from the churches and from the community at 
large. Please pray that all this support will move the people 
who have the power to reverse this decision to do so.

Country Gospel Sing-Along
Sunday, July 16 at 2:00 p.m., all are invited to St. Peter’s 
Parish Hall(100 Argyle Street) with  Free Spirit. There will be 
refreshments, a free will offering and a 50/50 draw. Proceeds 
go to St. Peter CWL. Please use the south side entrance 
(wheelchair accessible). For more info, please call Patricia 
at 306-924-0418.

Calvary Memorial  Mass at the Shrine in Candiac 
Calvary Memorial Mass at the Shrine in Candiac will be 
Sunday July 23 at 10:30 a.m. and will be hosted by 
St. Joseph’s parish. Archbishop Don Bolen will be in 
attendance. There will be a cold plate dinner at Candiac Hall 
immediately following Mass. Everyone is welcome.
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You are invited to share in the 50th Anniversary
Celebration of Holy Trinity Parish and Holy Trinity CWL
Saturday, September 9, 2017
Holy Trinity Parish, 5020 Sherwood Drive, Regina, SK
Mass 5:00 pm celebrated by Archbishop Don Bolen
Socializing 6:15 pm - Supper 7:00 pm
Tickets will be on sale after masses starting May 27th 
Please purchase tickets by June 30th $25 each (adult) / $12 (12 & 
under) / (free under 5)  at Holy Trinity office or from Debbie Bulych. 
Email: debbiebulych@gmail.com Phone: 306-545-7654

Upcoming ANARC Events
--Wed June 28th: Our monthly potluck group is having a year-end 
BBQ at Candy Cane Park. ANARC will provide the hamburgers, 
hotdogs, buns and condiments; people are invited to bring either 
a salad, veggies, fruit, dessert, snacks, or drinks etc. We usually 
try to pick a couple tables near the kid’s playground. People 
usually start gathering around 5pm, supper around 5:30pm.
I’ve been told about some upcoming Pow Wow’s in July for those 
who may be interested in experiencing this (most of these I’m 
hoping to get to, so we can always car pool and go together if 
you don’t want to go alone or unsure how to get there!)
- June 30, July 1, 2, = Gordon’s First Nation  
- July 18, 19,20 = Kawacatoose First Nation
- July 26, 27 = FSIN hosting at Sakimay First Nation
Sr. RéAnne (Aboriginal Non Aboriginal Relations
Community) 306-540-3686

African Night fund raiser Saturday
June 24 4-9 p.m. St. Cecilia Parish Hall 
Enter a world of African experience:  Taste authentic  
Sudanese cuisine.  Experience a colorful fashion show.  Hear 
and move to exhilarating, entertaining music.  
Supper, social, dance and MORE!  Tickets - $25 
Contact Maryanne 306-924-3793

COMING TO OUR LADY OF PEACE!!!!  
CAT CHAT VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL
Cool Kingdom Party. “Mary leads me closer to Jesus”
Children Ages 4-12 (up to Grade 6)  July 31-August 4. Call the 
Parish Office @ 306 543 5355  to register or pick up registration 
form @ the  Information table or download one from our website. 
www.ourladyofpeaceregina.com

SAVE THE DATE
Anglican–Roman Catholic Covenant Implementation Committee
Advance Announcement International Anglican-Roman Catholic 
Conference on the Diaconate. Regina, Saskatchewan, Canada 
May 10 - 13, 2018.


